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Subject: ITU Centres of Excellence face-to-face training course on “Human Exposure to Radio 

Frequency Electromagnetic Fields”, 3-5 December 2019, UTM (COE), Johor Bahru, Malaysia 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am pleased to invite your organisation to participate in the face-to-face training course on “Human Exposure 
to Radio Frequency Electromagnetic Fields” to be held in Johor Bahru, Malaysia from 3 to 5 December 2019. 
This training is organised jointly by the International Telecommunication Union and the Wireless 
Communication Centre, Universiti Teknologi Malaysia as part of the Wireless and Fixed Broadband 
programme under the auspices of the ITU Centres of Excellence for Asia-Pacific. The training course will be 
delivered in English. 

The training course aims to equip participants with an understanding of the effect of human exposure to radio 
frequency electromagnetic field (EMF) and its relation to body tissue dielectric parameters and radio 
frequency. The course will also discuss related recommendations and policies as well as recent studies on the 
effect of human exposure to radio EMF. In addition, a case study of public education campaigns will also be 
covered in the training course. Detailed information on this training course is described in the course outline 
which can be downloaded from the ITU Academy portal at the following link http://academy.itu.int/ and 
http://www.itu.int/itu-d/asp. 

This training is targeted at executives, managers, officials, engineers, employees from policy makers, 
regulators, government organisation, telecom operators, vertical industries, telecom investment companies, 
researchers, and academia.  

Registration should be made online at the aforementioned link no later than 15th November 2019. Payment 
details are specified in the course outline. 

Mr Aamir Riaz (aamir.riaz@itu.int) from the ITU and Ms Jamaliah Salleh (jamaliah_s@utm.my) from UTM are 
at your disposal, if you need any more information. 

I look forward to your active participation in this training course. 

Yours faithfully, 
 

[original signed] 

Sameer Sharma 
Regional Director a.i. 
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